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We are immediate neighbours and support the application. The design is of a high and traditional standard 

entirely in keeping, reflecting a type of extension popular in some of London's most attractive and even historic 

streets. The extra floor, being well set back, would scarcely be visible from street level. Even in the event that 

passers-by strained to see it, such a design would arguably enhance the crescent. Camden is desperate for 

more space to house its vibrant community, and a problem frequently cited by planners is that London is low 

density compared to cities such as Paris because it does so little to build upwards. We, along with our other 

neighbours, as I understand it, would be open to building identical extensions which, aesthetically, would 

provide pleasing symmetry. However, our motivation in writing this supportive comment is entirely to help a 

growing family gain the space it needs. No reasonable neighbour should oppose a plan if it does no harm to 

them nor to the architectural integrity of the building. Surely when local people put forward imaginative, 

high-quality designs to increase the living space in the borough nobody should be making petty-fogging 

objections and instead support their excellent application.
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